
 

We are looking forward to welcoming all the children back to school 

on Monday 8th March. 

The children have worked so hard completing the work 

set at home. It has been lovely to see all the work that 

you have been sending to the teachers.  

 

 

Year 1 

The children completed some lovely work as part of the wider 

curriculum. They learned about the seasons in their science lessons 

and found out about Florence Nightingale and Mary Seacole in their 

History lessons. The children also completed some lovely artwork 

based on Pointillism. 

                                   
Seasonal clothes            Nurse poster          Landscape painting 

 

 

When the children return they will be taught the key skills in 

Reading, Writing and Maths and take part in weekly PE, Metacognition 

and Learning For Life lessons.  

As part of the wider curriculum the children will be learning about 

where different animals live in their science lessons and be taking 

part in music lessons. The children will also be finding out about 

special places in Christianity and Judaism during their RE lessons. 

 

 



Year 2 

The children have been working very hard and we have been very 

impressed by the work they have completed. They have been learning 

about animals and their habitats in science and have found out about 

the history of Booker Airfield in their history lessons. The children 

have been very creative and produced some lovely artwork as well as 

finding out about the artist Henri Rousseau. 

 

            
  Habitats               Flower artwork   Tiger Moth Diagram 

 

When the children return they will be taught the key skills in 

Reading, Writing and Maths and take part in weekly PE, Metacognition 

and Learning For Life lessons.  

As part of the wider curriculum the children will be learning about 

animals including humans in their science lessons and be taking part in 

music lessons. The children will be finding out about special places in 

Christianity and Buddhism during their RE lessons. 

 

Please support your child to complete their Reading and Maths 

challenges each week, remembering to sign your child’s book every 

day! Your child will be able to change their reading book when they 

can demonstrate that they understand what they have read. Your 

child will also have spellings to learn each week. 

 

In the next few weeks we will also be providing the maths challenge 

homework on Google Classroom. We will be showing the children how 

to access this in school but the children will need support from you to 

complete the work at home. 


